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BOOK STUDIES

Rev Kerri has selected books for the first quarter of the year.
The book choices are in keeping with the themes of exploring diversity, truth and reconciliation, and
discovering how to become allies. Two of them also include biblical study, which I know some folks have
been missing!

Love Lives Here by Amanda Jetté Knox
(available at Chapters, curbside pickup or delivery)

 January 18 & 25

Me and White Supremacy
(available Chapters or Amazon)

 February 1, 8, 22

Defiant: The Women of Exodus
(Kobo version available at Chapters,

or Kindly at Amazon, or through Octopus Books)
 March 8 15, 22

Unsettling the World: Biblical Experiments in Decolonization
 (available through CommonWord 

https://www.commonword.ca/ResourceView/82/19793)
 April 12, 19, 26 .

The book study will continue online via Zoom for the foreseeable future unless something wonderfully drastic
changes! We meet at 7:00p.m. and the link will always remain the same:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87005820536?pwd=aFhuT3p2U3lPU3pFUjhNM21PVjhrUT09
Meeting ID: 870 0582 0536 Passcode: 114002

You can sign up with Sam in the office or email priest@stjames-manotick.ca to let Rev. Kerri know directly.

Parish Council
Parish Council meets on Tuesday, January 19 at 7:00 p.m. via ZOOM. As always, parish council is open to all,
should you wish to join, please reach out to Sam at office@stjames-manotick.ca for the link in advance.

* * * * *

2020 Income Tax Receipts
2020 Income Tax receipts will be available February.

Please help us save on postage costs by requesting yours be sent to your e-mail.
Requests can be sent to the church office or to envsecretary@stjames-manotick.ca.

Last day for changes or email addresses will be January 22.

​Offertory Envelopes:  The 2021 PAR and WEEKLY envelopes are available.
Please contact Sam in the church office to arrange for pick-up.

During the lockdown the Church
building and office are closed.
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(Phone messages & e-mails will be
monitored when Sam works from home.)

If you have a pastoral emergency,
please call me directly at 613-875-4210.

If you have questions or concerns,
I am always available by phone, email or ZOOM.

The Rev. Kerri Brennan
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